Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of February 15, 2023

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, February 15,
2023, at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. Pam Gardsy made a motion
to reconvene the regular meeting from Wednesday, February 8, 2023. The motion was seconded by
John Seese and carried. All Supervisors voted aye

Present: Pam Gardsy, Patti O’Keefe, John Seese, Darryl Speicher, Jeryl Rinehart and the public.
Kelly Slinger was absent.

Jacob Pride, Chief of Staff for State Representative Maureen Madden was present to discuss looking
forward to working with Barrett Township in the future.

Patrick Dugan from Brown and Brown Insurance was present to discuss the liability insurance policy
for the Barrett Township Volunteer Fire Company.

Joseph Manda from Entegra was present to discuss the options for the new HVAC System for the
Barrett School.

As there was no further business, Pam Gardsy made a motion to adjourn the regular meeting at
10:12 a.m. The motion was seconded by John Seese and carried. All Supervisors voted aye.

Respectfully submitted,
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